
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

and a big ‘thank you’ for your support and contribution to the VCH Cumbria project across 
2013: we’ve achieved a lot in the last 12 months.  All the ‘Jubilee Digests’ are now complete, 
providing historical summaries for all the 344 parishes/townships in Cumbria. Three draft 
articles and two interim drafts are now complete, with more to come in the New Year!  If you 
haven’t recently done so, take a look at the revamped CCHT website at  

http://www.cumbriacountyhistory.org.uk/ 

We will be in touch early in the New Year with details of the next volunteers’ meeting.  In the 
meantime, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a happy New Year. 

From Sarah Rose, Angus Winchester & the CCHT Trustees 

 
A Date for your Diaries: the CCHT AGM will be held at Lowther Castle on Saturday 5th 
April 2014. More information to follow. 
 


